
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 28, 2016 

 

 

MEMO TO:   All Buffalo Teachers  

 

FROM:          Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

 

RE:                 Buffalo Students Deserve Rally  

On February 5th and 6th, over 250 BTF members attended a two-day Activist Summit designed 

to kick-off a 90 day campaign to return a pro-teacher, pro-public education majority to the 

Buffalo School Board.  

 

The campaign was built to bring attention to the resources and supports that Buffalo Students 

Deserve. To that end, during the April 11 to 15 Week of Action, more than 48 worksites and 

schools held Buffalo Students Deserve events. These events involved nearly 2000 BTF members, 

parents and public education supporters.  

 

The Buffalo Students Deserve campaign's next event is a rally to be held outside City Hall on 

Saturday, April 30, 2016. The rally is once again designed to shine a spotlight on the resources 

and supports that Buffalo Students Deserve.  In addition, rally attendees will leave the event 

energized and mobilized for the May 3, 2016 School Board Election. 

AT THE END OF THE RALLY, WE WILL JOIN OUR UNION BROTHERS 

AND SISTERS ON THE VERIZON PICKET LINE THAT IS NEARBY. 
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